We are Trying
Something New
for the Kids that
LIve In the Building &
Grandkids that Visit!

0n Sunday, 10/31
from 1pm-2pm,

Please bring your kids/grandkids
to the courtyard for trick-or-treating.

COSTUMES ARE ENGOURAGED
BUT NOT NECESSARY!

We have a few residents that will be there
with candy/treats dressed-up but if we can

have more participation, it would
really be special.

How you can help:

Come down to the Courtyard by 1pm
with a bowl of candy or treats,
individually wrapped and in costume
(optional but encouraged!).
Grab a table and have some fun!
You can even decorate the table®,
that would be really swell!

*Mote - we do not have alectric to plug In any decorations

Parents and grandparents:
please bring your kids down
to the courtyard for trick-or-treating
between 1pm-2pm!

Hope 1o see you there!

Please note that we do not allow
door-to-door trick or treating at Hampton Plaza.




